


2011 Congress Park Member Meeting
Congress Park Neighbors held their annual member meeting on January 19, 2011 at 
the Denver Film Center on Colfax.  
Brent Hladky, President of CPN, reviewed the issues focused on in 2010 including 
zoning, liquor licenses, involvement with Neighborhood Advisory Committee, Historic 
Speaker Series, and our newsletter.  Members were told about our upcoming parking 
survey that will focus on our Colfax boundary and our 12th Ave. business district.  
Members expressed appreciation for the many volunteer hours members of the board 
donate to CPN and expressed interest in focusing attention in 2011 on reducing crime 
via Neighborhood Watch.
Cheryl Ward from Teller Elementary School spoke about the upcoming Taste For Teller 
fundraiser on Saturday, March 19, 2011 at the Capital Heights Presbyterian Church 
located on the corner of 11th and Fillmore. The Teller community welcomes all adults in 
Congress Park to participate in this fun event and enjoy some wine, and bidding on a 
variety of silent auction items.  

     

This member meeting met the City's requirement of having at least twelve members 
present.  After enjoying pizza and pop, the meeting adjourned.  
The Mission of Congress Park Neighbors, Inc. is to inform Congress Park residents of 
specific matters in or proposed for Congress Park (e.g. zoning issues, liquor licenses), 
City-wide initiatives (recycling, parking, crime, zoning code changes, etc.), and, when 
required, to represent Congress Park's position on selected matter before City 
agencies.  We do this differently than most Registered Neighborhood Organizations in 
the City.  We represent Congress Park not via unilateral board decisions, but the 
position is established based upon Neighborhood Assemblies and at these 
Neighborhood Assemblies we ensure those voting are, in fact residents, or 
property/business owners/manager with CPN's boundaries.
The All Neighbors Annual meeting will be held on February 16, 2011.


